						[image: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/3b809bfb4e8058c4d9aeb5bbf/images/489f0c7c-95d1-4a52-9173-a8acf08d65ca.png]









		[image: https://gallery.mailchimp.com/3b809bfb4e8058c4d9aeb5bbf/images/d7ee4a17-c870-4dc3-8290-f399df4fa36a.png]













							Support First Hill Businesses









		






			Despite the uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 outbreak, many of our neighborhood businesses remain open, with some operating at reduced schedules. In previous community newsletters, we have provided a list. Our website now provides a list that is updated weekly with the latest information about open businesses in the neighborhood. You can find that list on our website here.  









			Downtown Seattle Association Encourages Businesses to Fill Out COVID-19 Survey









		






			Our friends at the Downtown Seattle Association (DSA) has put out a downtown-wide survey for businesses, including First Hill businesses, to get a better understanding of the COVID-19 outbreak economic impacts. Participants are eligible for a $150 gift card to Ethan Stowell restaurants. 

If you're interested, you can take the survey here.  









			Support Our Work!









		






			First Hill Improvement Association (FHIA) is committed to working alongside residents, businesses, organizations, and institutions to address the needs and concerns of the community. Over the years FHIA has been dedicated to addressing issues of housing affordability, high-rise development, construction impacts, insufficient public space, accessibility, homelessness, and a growing residential population.

FHIA is dedicated to serving the First Hill neighborhood and we need your support now, more than ever, to continue this work. Please join FHIA today!  












					1327 Minor Avenue Town-Homes Now Under Construction









		






			It's not often that our neighborhood sees development projects of such a small scale! The 1327 Minor Avenue town-home project will feature 6 new town-homes with parking for 6 vehicles. If you'd like to view the design proposal, check it out here. 

Nearby, construction continues at First Hill Park one block south of this project.  









			Seattle First Presbyterian Block Planned for Demolition









		






			The evolution of 8th Avenue continues. The Seattle First Presbyterian Church is in the process of getting approval from the City of Seattle for the demolition of the entire block. If approved and demolished, this block will feature a surface level parking lot with 147 spaces for vehicles.

Currently, this property is home to offices used for nearby construction and a 100-bed shelter operated by Compass Housing Alliance since 2017.  









			Review and Provide Input for the 1300 Spring Street Proposal 









		






			At the intersections of Summit Avenue and Spring Street, on the north-eastern corner at 1300 Spring Street, there is a new proposal for a 270' residential tower with ground-floor retail and underground parking spaces. As part of the City of Seattle's outreach process, the development team is seeking input for the proposal. You are able learn more about the project and provide input here.  
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			A Note From FHIA









			The First Hill Improvement Association serves the First Hill community through advocacy, information dissemination, event programming, and stewardship of resources. Our mission is to make First Hill a safe, vibrant, and inviting place for all. If you want to become a member, have a community announcement you'd like included in this newsletter, or just want to say hi, contact FHIA Executive Director at doug@firsthill.org.

Thanks for being our neighbor!
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